Daily Announcements
Wednesday, January 23rd
6th Grade Art Club meets today (Wednesday) for last names A through K. See Mrs. Hoffmann with any questions.
To all 7th & 8th Grade Orchestra students - Mr. Brennan will not be available for testing today (Wednesday) morning or during lunches. Students who were scheduled to play on Wednesday are asked to come in Thursday morning or during lunch, if possible.
The Maker's Community Club will meet in Ms. Ramos's room today (Wednesday) after school! see you there!
The next Actor's Workshop is tomorrow (Thursday) after school in room 152. See Mr. Langin with looks of confusion.
Join us tomorrow (Thursday) after school in Room 56 to help paint the sets for the Seussical play. You have brains in your head. You have feet in your shoes. You can paint our sets Any way you choose.
Keep up that Potter Cup Spirit, HMS! Tomorrow is PAJAMA DAY: Get comfy! Wear your favorite pajamas to school to show your Potter Cup and HMS spirit! Gooooo Fords!!
Attention Theater Tech Crew members: Due to Potter Cup on Friday, Tech Crew will not meet again until Friday, Feb. 1st. See Ms. Psitos with questions.
The HMS school version of the 2019 MathCounts competition will be held Monday after school in Room 182. Twelve students will be chosen to represent HMS at the Delaware County MathCounts competition at Radnor Middle School on Saturday, February 16th. All members of the Competition Math Club are asked to read their emails and let Mrs. Riley know by this afternoon if you will participate in the school competition Monday after school. New members are always welcome to participate.
Any student on the HMS Activities Night Planning Committee and any HMS student interested in helping to plan February's activities night please plan to attend a meeting on Wednesday, January 30th in Mrs. Young's room (202) right after school. The next activities night of the year will be held on Friday, February 8th and we need your help to make the night as outstanding as it can be. The meeting will end by 3:15. Hope to see you there.
Attention 6th Grade Skiers and Snowboarders, forms are due by Friday, February 1st. This trip will close when seats are filled on the bus. Forms can be found on the website.
The 7th Grade Lady Fords defeated Bala Cynwyd yesterday with a score of 27-14. Aniya E. and Monica R. each had 6 points to lead the Fords. Great team win!
Do you have a dried-up marker, highlighter or dry erase marker? Do you want an easy way to help the environment? Here’s what to do! Simply place your dried-up markers, highlighters, and dry erase markers in the bins located in grade level, offices, art rooms and your team leader’s classroom. If you see some in the hallway, just drop them off in the nearest box. When the boxes fill up, YMCL will ship the markers to 
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